
From: Elizabeth Vaughan [mailto:eavaughan619@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 11:37 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
Greetings, 
 
I am the fourth generation of a family home that has been located in Santee since 1940. Various 
research has shown that living within five miles of a dump increases your chances of acquiring 
cancer and various other diseases because of the toxins that are slowly broken down and released 
in the air. My mother died of cancer when I was 19 and I believe the increasing size of the local 
landfill played a part in that. I would not like my children to face the same fate as I did. Please 
stop using the Sycamore landfill, especially in an area so close to residential properties. As a 
society we need to do all that we can to decrease waste. 
 
Now we want to put in an power plant so neighboring residents can have a smörgåsbord of 
pollution in the air. Oh yeah, and let's not forget the 125 that now hovers over Santee.  WE DO 
NOT WANT THIS.  
   
Please choose “No Project Alternative.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Vaughan 
June 18 2012 
Prospect Ave. 92071 
Santee Resident  
 

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
11-AFC-3

JUN 18 2012

JUN 18 2012


